
Fulbright Foreign Student Program is now available to provide students with an 

opportunity to receive a scholarship that covers a maximum of two graduate 

academic years of study in the United States beginning in August 2024. The 

Fulbright Program was established in 1946 and is the U.S. Department of State’s 

flagship scholarship! 

 

This is a very important opportunity for Lebanese students to pursue their 

graduate studies on a U.S. Government-funded grant that includes roundtrip 

airfare, university tuition for up to two years, books, health insurance, and 

stipend to cover lodging and living expenses. 

 

The deadline to submit the online application and required documents for the 

program is Thursday May 2, 2024. 

 

Interested students should log on to 

 

https://lb.usembassy.gov/fulbright-foreign-student-program/ 

 

to know more about the eligibility requirements and application instructions. 

 

Students who have any questions can email BeirutPD@state.gov. 


